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This bill is an infringement on our constitutional 2nd amendment rights.  you should 

be addressing the illegal use of weapons rather than restricting legal gun ownership.  

It is not the guns that are the problem.  There has never been a gun that has been 

convicted of a crime.  People commit crimes .  There is nothing in this bill that will 

slow down crime in Oregon.Can you name a single crime that would have been 

prevented if this bill had been in effect?D  We need to support our police, not talk 

about defunding them.  

A majority of crime in Oregon is drug related yet we have made it worse by legalizing  

hard drugs. We have fostered a society of lawlessness in Oregon by announcing that 

misdemeanors will not be prosecuted.  Anyone considering a crime knows if they 

commit it in Portland they will probably not be caught  and if they are they will 

probably  be released the next day..There is little incentive in Oregon to be law-

abiding. 

This bill is unconstitutional and will probably be overturned in court 

I would urge you to show support for the law-abiding citizens of Oregon and vote 

against this bill. 

Thank you. 


